
Sun 
 

 
Mon 

 

 
Tue 

 

 
Wed 

 

 
Thu 

 

 
Fri 

 

 
Sat 

      1 

2    
First  Dollar Sunday 
 
 
8:45 Contemporary Service 
9:45 Sunday School 
11:00 Heritage Service 
6:00 SCM Youth  
8:00 AA-FH 

3 

 

 
10:00 TLC 
 

4 

 
11:00 Women’s 
Service Club 
6:00 Circle of Love 
 

5 
 

10:00 Women’s A.D. Grp. 
11:30 Prayer Mtg. 
3:00 Men’s A.D. Group 
5:00 SCM Kids 
6:00 Choir Practice 
6:00 Maddux A.D. Group 

6 

 

 
 
 

7 

 
 

8   
Chuck Copeland 
Memorial Kids 
free Fishing 
Rodeo 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9 
8:45 Contemporary Service 
9:45 Sunday School 
11:00 Heritage Service 
6:00 SCM Youth  
8:00 AA-FH 

 

 

 

 

 

10 
      

 
10:00 TLC 
 
 

11 

 
5:30 Leadership  
        Meeting 

12 
 

 
10:00 Women’s A.D. Grp. 
11:30 Prayer Mtg. 
3:00 Men’s A.D. Group 
5:00 SCM Kids 
6:00 Choir Practice 
6:00 Maddux A.D. Group 

13 

 

 
 
 

14 

 

 
 
 

15 
 
 

16 
 
 
8:45 Contemporary Service 
9:45 Sunday School 
11:00 Heritage Service  
12:00 Pot luck Lunch 
6:00 SCM Youth  
8:00 AA-FH 

 
 

17 
      

10:00 TLC 
 
 
 
 
 

18 
 

19 
 

 
10:00 Women’s A.D. Grp. 
11:30 Prayer Mtg. 
3:00 Men’s A.D. Group 
5:00 SCM Kids 
6:00 Choir Practice 
6:00 Maddux A.D. Group 

20 
JOY Trip to 
Ducktown Basin 
Museum 

21 

 
 

22 

23 
 
8:45 Contemporary Service 
9:45 Sunday School 
11:00 Heritage Service 
8:00 AA-FH 

24 

 

10:00 TLC 
 
 

25 

 

 

26 

 
10:00 Women’s A.D. Grp. 
11:30 Prayer Mtg. 
3:00 Men’s A.D. Group 
5:00 SCM Kids 
6:00 Choir Practice 
6:00 Maddux A.D. Group 

27 

 

 

28 29 
 
Shake the Lake 
 

30 
 
8:45 Contemporary Service 
9:45 Sunday School 
11:00 Heritage Service 
8:00 AA-FH 
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245 Church Street    P.O. Box 158 
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

 

Rev. Dave 
Grant 
Pastor 
 
 

OFFICE HOURS 

 

Mon. - Fri.: 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
 
SUNDAY SCHEDULE 

 

8:45 a.m. Contemporary Worship  
9:45 a.m.  Sunday School 
 11:00 a.m.  Heritage Worship 
   6:00 p.m.   SCM Youth  

Non-Profit Organization 
U.S. Bulk Rate 
Spring City, TN 37381 
Permit #20 

 

Mid-south Annual Conferebnce 



1 Barbara  Bach 
1 Sue Speaker 
1 Barbara Tallent 
2 Joseph Graham 
4 Eva Ray 
4 Eric Tallent 
5 T.C. Cash 
6 Gregory Haerr 
6 Kimberly Wheat 
7 Susan Arp 
7 Roger Hinsdale 
7 Nick McGhee 
8 Kathryn Pope 
9 Virginia Bond 
9 Nancy   
    McClendon 
10 Kyle Bernard 
10 Joyce Eicher 
 

10 Evan Tyler   
     Smith 
11 Johnny Berg 
11 Lon Eldridge 
13 William  
      Schmidt 
13 Les Whiles 
15 Blakely Moffett 
15 Cheryl      
      Southers 
15 Carlie Wilson 
16 Sandra Bartizal 
17 Angela Palmer 
18 Susan Everitt 
18 Ed Milligan 
19  Luke Dyer 
19 Michelle Pope 
21 Charles        
     McIlwain 

22 Nancy          
     Martindale 
23 Philip Chandler 
23 Marla Hinzman 
24 Kimberly       
     Kasson 
25 Lane Arrowood 
25 Ida Guthrie 
26 Katherine    
     Scarbrough 
27 Don Hess 
28 James Baker 
28 David Landreth 
28 Stephanie    
     McClain 
29 Alexia Bishop 
29 Kimberli Lange 
30 Zachary   
      Barnes 

Happy Birthday! 

Happy Anniversary! 
6/1 

John West & Bar-
bara Tallent 

 

6/4 
Todd & Robin 

Bolten 
 

6/7 
Bill & Caren  

Ruffner 

 

6/7 
Remington & 

Paige Messimer 

6/9 
Alex & Andrea Sol-

omon 
 

6/9 
Casey & Andrea 

Cash 
 

6/12 
Greg & Amy Haerr 

 

6/20 
Kevin &  Sandy 

Mixer 
 

6/21 
Todd & Melissa 

Willey 
 

6/27 
Paul & Sandra Bar-

tizal 
 

6/29 
Norman & Peggy  

Bowman 
 
 
 

June JOY trip — June 21st 

Leave at 9:30am :  Cost $4.00 
Lunch will be at the Tellico  

Plains Restaurant 

Running the Race 
June 2024 

 

Several years ago in October, I went with a 
couple of friends backpacking at Can-
yonlands National Park in Utah. We hiked in 
Elephant Canyon in the Needles District. The 
trail was all rock. And all sun. It was hot. We 
have to follow the trail by following cairns on 
the rock (small stacks of rocks as trail mark-
ers). Once we descended down into the can-
yon, we found ourselves on a small stream 
where we rehydrated and refilled our water 
bottles. We climbed out of the canyon to 
camp and set up camp with an overlook that 
was amazing. After supper we hiked back 
down to our watering hole, but the stream had 
dried up. We could not pump enough water 
out with our filter pump. We ended up on a 
plateau above our campsite where there were 
some depressions in the rock still containing 
water from the last rain. We pumped enough 
out of those holes to do us for the night. 
 
After dark we looked out over the dark can-
yon and kept seeing lights in the sky. In the 
middle of the night we knew those lights 
were lightening. And my friend’s tent was 
strategically placed just below a new water-
fall. We quickly got his tent moved and his 
sleeping bag into my tent and pots under the 
new flow of water so we could drink it the 
next morning (filtered of course).  
 
The Holy Spirit is like that rain. Sometimes 
we feel just a dribble, and other times He 
pours out on us. But He always seems to be 
enough. And He always seems to be at the 
right time. Sometimes we pray and fast seek-
ing a move of the Holy Spirit, and sometimes 
He just comes as He will unexpectedly. One 
thing I’ve learned with camping and rain is to 
always expect the unexpected. Likewise with 
the Holy Spirit, we should always expect the 
unexpected. I suspect that the disciples gath-
ered on Pentecost did not expect what they 
received. And they could never have known 
how the Spirit would use them in the coming 
months and years in unexpected ways. The 
important thing is for us to respond to the 
Spirit’s presence in whatever way He moves.  

Chuck 

Copeland   

Memorial 

Kids Free 

Fishing     

Rodeo  

Spring City        
Veteran's Park 
Park Street 
Spring City                                               
8:00 am - 
11:00am                                                                                                                      

 

Join us for a rockin' good time at 
our 2024 Outback Rock VBS! This 
year's VBS will be held  
      July 28th-30th from 5-8pm and   
          dinner will be served. Stay   
           tuned for more information  
             and reach out to Jesse  
                    Brickenstein  
          (at 304-751-5892 or 
jesse@springcitymethodist.com)    
        for volunteer sign-up and pre- 
            registration information.  
                 Thank you! Jesse 

https://license.gooutdoorstennessee.com/Event/ViewEvent.aspx?id=50536
https://license.gooutdoorstennessee.com/Event/ViewEvent.aspx?id=50536
https://license.gooutdoorstennessee.com/Event/ViewEvent.aspx?id=50536
https://license.gooutdoorstennessee.com/Event/ViewEvent.aspx?id=50536
https://license.gooutdoorstennessee.com/Event/ViewEvent.aspx?id=50536
https://license.gooutdoorstennessee.com/Event/ViewEvent.aspx?id=50536
mailto:jesse@springcitymethodist.com


6/2 
 
Acolyte 
Olivia Garrison 
 
Ushers 
Group 1 
 
 
Altar Guild 
Cindy Hill 
 
 

6/9 
 
Acolyte 
Sophie Grant 
 
Ushers 
Group 2 
 
 
Altar Guild 
Cindy Hill 
 
 

6/16 
 
Acolyte 
Sophie Grant 
 
Ushers 
Group 3 
 
 
Altar Guild 
Cindy Hill 
 
 

6/23 
 
Acolyte 
Olivia Garrison 
 
Ushers 
Group 4 
 
 
Altar Guild 
Cindy Hill 
 
 

6/30 
 
Acolyte 
Sophie Grant 
 
Ushers 
Group 1 
 
 
Altar Guild 
Cindy Hill 

Faithful  Workers  

First Dollar Sunday 
 

June 2nd  is First Sunday First 

Dollar. Please leave a dollar on 

your seat as you leave service to 

support Isaiah 1:17 House— a 

ministry that  provides physical 

and emotional support  in a safe 

and loving home for children 

awaiting placement  in foster 

care. 

Weekly Attendance 

 4/28 5/5 5/12 5/19 

Contemporary 
Worship 

34 28 34 21 

Heritage  
Worship 

86 84 75 80 

Traditional Live 
Stream 

27 29 16 22 

Pentecost Celebration Meal 

Welcome New Members and New Staff to SCM 
We welcome to our Spring City Methodist Church family Mary Coulter. Mary has been a part of 
our church family for many years attending with her late husband, Clay and now with her son, 
Matt and his wife, Jamie and children, Caroline, Charlotte, and Ella. 
 
We also welcome Floyd and Alice Segar. The Segars moved to Spring City recently and have 
faithfully attended this church since arriving in town. They have been in the Baptist church, 
Christian and Missionary Alliance, Evangelical Free Church, and Missionary Church. They have 
served as missionaries in the Philippines. We are glad they are now in Spring City and part of the 
Global Methodist Church. 

PDO’s last day before summer break! 

Athens-Knoxville Districts  
Missions Spotlight 



   Monthly Report  

Giving & Money Disbursed 

 
 

April 2024 

Jan– Apr 2024  Budget 

 

112,137.80 425.640.10 26.3% 

15,050.00 27,500.00 54.7% 

476.18 520.00 91.6% 

127,663.98 453,660.10 28.1% 

   

59,212.09 243,097.00 24.4% 

13,605.48 86,100.00 15.8% 

4,022.00 18,075.00 22.3% 

2,494.26 9,500.00 26.3% 

199.58 600.00 33.3% 

0.00 25,000.00 0.0% 

2,047.50 8,194.00 33.0% 

110.39 0.00 100.0% 

163.19 4,950.00 3.3% 

512.12 1,200.00 42.7% 

62.57 2,500.00 2.5% 

11,915.64 27,500.00 43.3% 

95,601.60 426,716.00 22.4% 

32,062.38 26,944.10 119.0% 

What is GMC? 

If you know of anyone wishing to learn more of Global Methodism, Athens 
District is having two “Who Is the GMC?” meetings: 

Monday June 17 at 6:30 pm at Wauhatchie Methodist in Chattanooga and 
Tuesday June 18 at 6:00 pm at Wesleyanna Global Methodist in Athens. 


